Date: February 5, 2018 at 2:43 PM

To: Wagner, Suzanne WAGNERSU@mail.msu.edu Cc: Wagner, Suzanne WAGNERSU@mail.msu.edu



Sent on behalf of Suzanne Wagner, Chair, College Advisory Council

Dear CAL students, staff and faculty,

Both of our open meetings this week will take place in <u>the Hub, D101 Wells</u>. The Hub has a flexible space for collaboration that will allow us to form groups for discussion, and come back together to share. Meetings are **Wednesday February 7th, 5-7pm and Friday February 9th, 5-7pm**. See the original message below.

Again, we invite you to continue the conversations we began last week: What do we want a survivor-centered approach to sexual assault on campus to look like? What scholarship and teaching can facilitate it? How can we expand or build networks to support communication and care?

Best, Suzanne Wagner chair, College Advisory Council

Dear students, staff and faculty of the College of Arts and Letters,

Thank you once again to everyone who came to the <u>College Advisory Council</u> (CAC)'s open meeting last Thursday, February 1st for a candid discussion of the serious challenges we face in transforming MSU's culture and practices. I also thank the individuals who have contacted me or my CAC colleagues in the days since.

You can read about the discussion in the attached draft. If you were present, and you have amendments to suggest, please send them to the CAC representative Karen Kangas-Preston (kangaspr@msu.edu).

The CAC is hosting two more open sessions this week, location TBD, on Wednesday February 7th 5-7pm and Friday February 9th, 5-7pm. More sessions will follow. If you can't attend, send us your thoughts via this Google Form.

Our sessions will be centered on small group informal discussions rather than big Q&As. We hope this will allow for many new partnerships to form. The focus will be on action: Putting into motion the ideas raised at the Feb 1 meeting; creating new networks and structures to facilitate the change we want to see; planning events, statements, resources and teaching that will collectively move us toward a university that addresses and deals with its problems with power. Each session will end with us coming together to agree on action items to undertake. STUDENTS ARE WELCOME! Faculty and staff, please encourage

students in your courses, labs and workplaces to come along.

Please also be aware that the Steering Committee received enough 'yes' votes to send to the Faculty Senate a motion of no confidence in the Board of Trustees. The Senate is planning an emergency meeting to vote on the motion. More on this to follow.

Best,

Suzanne Wagner

chair, College Advisory Council

cal-techstudents mailing list cal-techstudents@mail.egr.msu.edu http://mailman.egr.msu.edu/mailman/listinfo/cal-techstudents